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NEVADA CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

Governing Board of Trustees 

will hold a public hearing during the 

REGULAR BOARD MEETING  

TUESDAY, JUNE 13, 2017 at 5:00 P.M. 

Conference Room in the District Office 

800 Hoover Lane, Nevada City, CA. 

 

The purpose of the Public Hearing is for the 

PUBLIC DISCLOSURE OF: 

2017-2018 Local Control and Accountability Plan (LCAP) 

In Regards to the Local Control Funding Formula (LCFF) 

 
 To solicit recommendations and comments from the public regarding 

spending regulations for supplemental and concentration grants. 

 To notify the public of the opportunity to submit written comments 

regarding the specific actions and expenditures to be included in the Local 

Control and Accountability Plan. 

 To demonstrate to the public how the district intends to meet annual goals 

for all pupils with specific activities to address state and local priorities. 

 To comply with Education Code § 42127(a)(1) and §52060-52077. 
 

A copy of the proposed 2017-2018 LCAP may be 

obtained three days before the meeting 

(June 9, 2017) at the District Office, 800 Hoover Lane, 

during normal business hours and will also be 

available at the meeting or online at www.ncsd.k12.ca.us 

Parents, community members and staff 

members are encouraged to participate. 


